Weekly Newsletter

Friday 2nd March 2018
Upper Juniors

Dear Parents and Carers,

Let's find out what our children have been getting up to this week...

Fr. Pat Visit

St Joseph's

This morning, Father Pat visited Year 5. In our Religion topic this half term, we
are looking at ‘Lent to Easter’ and the practices that are undertaken during this
period, in particular, a prayer form called 'Examen'’. Father Pat was able to talk to
the children about the prayer form and encouraged the children to think about
how they might link the prayer to their everyday lives. The children now have a
much more secure understanding - thank you for your visit Father Pat!

Maths Problem of the

Thank You Snow Much!
We would like to express our thanks and appreciation to all

of the children for battling the weather and making it into m
school this week. We understand extra time and effort was s
required to attend school and the children will have [ |

benefitted greatly from being in.

Week!

To see our problem of the
week, visit our school
website, select ‘Maths News'
and click on the first link.
Remember to leave your

name and answer for a
chance to win a prize!

Joseph!

Today, in our Music lesson, the children watched a snippet of the musical ‘Joseph and
the Technicolor Dreamcoat’ - the production that our wonderful children will be
performing later on in the year. It was fantastic to see the excitement on the children’s
faces as they pictured themselves on the ‘Big Stage!’

Upcoming dates for your diary:

Monday 5th March Year 5 Bikeability.

Friday 9th March Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea in the KS1 hall. 2pm.

Friday 9th March World Book Day. The children are invited to come into school dressed as
their favourite character from a book. Be as creative as you can!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!
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Kai Helen Narelle Tia

Indigo Tanzanite Amethyst Violet

Have a lovely weekend,

The Upper Juniors Team




